
  MEMO      

  

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Keith McFarlane, Director of Information Technology 

Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 

Re: Request for Proposal – Software Migration Update 

 After careful consideration of all submitted proposals, staff recommends rejection of all submittals to 

ensure that we propose the best solution for the City’s needs. This project will be re-bid on February 

5, 2025. 


